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Next Meeting is October 3rd 
at the Golden Coral 

NOTICE:  The Georgia Department of 
Agriculture requires that a current 

negative Coggins test must be shown 
at registration OR a copy must be on 
file with show office for all horses on 

the grounds. 

All shows are held at 
Wills Park Equestrian Center 

Alpharetta, GA 

Issue 5 September 2012 

 
  Year End Award Requirements 

Attend Six (6) Shows 
Attend Three (3) Meetings  
Volunteer Two (2) Hours 

Proof of age for Youth Participants 

 

 
2012 Show Dates:  
 

 
 

Oct 6  
Nov 10 

 
  
  
  

  
Access show dates, classes and fees, point 

standings, membership information and 
forms, and pre-register for shows on-line at 

www.rollinghillssc.org 

 

      September Meeting Highlights 

 Halloween Horse Show is Friday October 5th 
 

                          
         Mark your calendars for Friday Oct 5th.  Friday night staring at 
7pm we will have a cookout and costume classes for horses and riders. We 
will have a $5.00 per class entry fee.  
 

 Charitable Contribution Speakers: 
We need speakers for October 3rd meeting. They need to be a charity 
group that would like to be considered in the RHSC end of the year 
charitable donation. If you have a charitable organization that would 
like to be considered to please contact her  
Brian or Susan. 

 

 Eligibility for year end awards: 

1. Be a current member in good standing. 
2. Participate in 6 shows during the current year. 
3. Attend 3 meetings during the current show year. 
4. Work 2 volunteer hours during the current show year. 

Points, show credits, meeting credits and work credits are based on horse / rider 
combination. Parents may attend meetings or perform work hours for their 
children. Points accumulation and eligibility for year end awards begins on the 
date of membership and goes forward. No points may accumulate prior to the 
date of membership for the current show year. 

 
Nominations for New Officers: Nominations will be taken in September 
and October. Vote is in November. President and Vice President positions are 
open; other positions may also be open. You must be a member in good standing 
and be a member of the club for at least one year before applying. Please see  by-
laws on RHSC site for definition of member in good standing and position 
responsibilities. Also if you have things that you would like to have voted in for 
2013 bring them to the September meeting. Any changes to By-Laws or show 
rings need to be posted for 30 days on the site before we vote on them at the 
November meeting. 

Charity Speakers: The charity speakers will be at the October meeting. 
Club votes in November on donation recipient and amount. Please have your 
charitable speakers contact Brian or Susan so we can put them on the October 
meeting agenda. 

Remaining 2012 Meetings: October 3rd 
November 7th 

 
 

www.rollinghillssc.org 


